
Stephanie Terrace Homeowner’s Association 

Compliance Meeting  

Superior Management 

September 17, 2015 
 

• The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.  

• In attendance were owners of units # 3, 4, 6, 14, 29, 30, 52 

• Rosie Herboth and Eric Gordon, Superior Management 

 

 

Michael Heath #6   

Compliance issue: Mr. Heath removed the carpet from the upper deck in Unit 6.   

 

There was a miss communication between Superior Management and the owner of #6 regarding the 

carpet on the deck before the power washing was done.  The carpet on the deck was removed by owner.  

This should not have been done as it is the HOA’s responsibility to maintain the deck.   

 

Mr. Heath provided a written statement and agreed to pay half of the cost of replacement. 

 

The Board agreed that this was a reasonable compromise due to the miss communication.  The 

HOA/Board has agreed to pay $113.00 and Mr. Heath will pay $113.00.  The total cost of replacement 

was $226.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yakov and Anna Smetana #52 

Compliance issue: Mr. Smetana drove over the new seal coating before it was dry. 

 

Mr. Smetana explained that his wife had a medical emergency and he needed to provide medication to 

his wife. 

 

The Board has decided to table the item until we receive the actual bill from Wear-Ever of the cost to 

seal coat the affected areas. 
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